
Unpaid Meal Policy 

HFCRCHS is in the process of creating a Child Nutrition Program for its student body.  This program will 

begin during the school year.  Families will be encouraged to participate in the advance purchase of 

school meals periodically through out the year.  Our goal is to keep cash out of the cafeteria.  Each 

student will have a unique code assigned to them whether they are on the Free and Reduced Program 

or paying.  The code will be recorded with the purchase of each meal.  Bills will be sent to families for 

any charges made by students.  Seniors will not be allowed to charge meals after April.  If a family is 

unable to pay charges related to their lunch bills, they must either apply for the Free and Reduced Lunch 

Program or request a waiver in writing to the school stating the reason for not paying their meal bill.  

Waivers will be reviewed monthly and granted as funds are available to the school to support student 

nutrition.  


